
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are nearing the end of our first term and what a busy one it has been.  

 

Parent’s evening – Please make sure you have made an appointment with your child/s class teacher by using the online 

booking system. If you need help please pop into the office. 

 

Harvest Service: Representatives from school performed a harvest poem in church last Friday evening. Reverand Andrew 

Vaughan emailed me and said, “The children were a credit to the school, and excellent ambassadors.” I totally agree with 

this, their behaviour was exemplary and their performance of the poem was clear, articulate and engaging. 

 

Please could you send in any food donations this week, so we can support our local foodbank, The Lincoln Community 

Larder. Thank you. 

 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Once again, thank you for everyone who came to support our coffee morning and an extra-special huge thank you to Foes 

for organising and everyone who has been involved in baking. We raised a grand total of £163.50 

 

Sensory Garden 

Mrs MacGuire and her volunteer gardens are doing an amazing job of clearing and preparing the garden. The children have 

already planted onions, broad beans, garlic and fruit trees. We would also like to say a very big thank you to Pennells 

Garden Centre who donated £100 gift voucher, so we can buy more gardening equipment and seeds.  

 

Thank you to MEC Recycling who have kindly donated 1 tonne of topsoil to refill the mud pit in EYFS. 

 

Anti-Bullying  

Class 4 took part in an antibullying session delivered by Lincolnshire Police, where they learnt all about the different types of 

bullying as well as direct and indirect bullying. The children really enjoyed the session and gained a lot from it.  

 

Reception Intake Tours: 

Thursday 10th October at 2pm  

Friday 11th October at 11 am  

Monday 14th October at 9:30 am  

Tuesday 15th October at 11:30 am  

Friday 18th October at 11 am 

 

Stay and Play - we held our first session on Wednesday this week and the children thoroughly 

enjoyed being immersed in all the activities linked to our seasons theme.  

We are hosting more sessions on the following dates: 

Thursday 31
st
 October  

Wednesday 13
th
 November 

Tuesday 3
rd
 December 

 

Our ‘highlights’ of the week …  

Little Eagles – Archie-John has enjoyed exploring the autumn veg in playdough.  “I am making an onion cake for Ms Egan’s 

birthday,” he said. 

Class 1 – John had fun mixing paint to make new colours. 
Class 2 – Hollie enjoyed PE and moving like an animal that lives near the River Nile. 

Class 3 – Jacob found science interesting – we made shadows and changed their size. 

Class 4 – Alice enjoyed having a walk around the village for Geography. 

 

Term 1 Week 6 

Friday 11
th
 October 2024 

 

Eagle CP School Newsletter 
 

 

 

Small School, High Flyers 

Headteacher: Mrs Wendy Daley                                                       Eagle CP School, Scarle Lane, Eagle, Lincoln, LN6 9EJ 

        T: 01522 868354 Email: enquiries@eagle.lincs.sch.uk 

                                                                 www.eagleprimary.org.uk 

 

Thank you to all who 

are supporting 

CASHPOT for Schools. 
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